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Bulletin 1136 - 07/17 – Update on Expansion of Local 
Fishery Farms at Lanshan Port, China 
 
The Club had recently been notified of claims involving our Members’ vessels running into fishing 
farms anchored at the vicinity around the entrance of Lanshan Port. 
 
The Club’s correspondent, Huatai, had issued update on the local fishery farms surrounding the entrance 
of Lanshan Port on Circular Ref No: PNI1706 on 21 July 2017. 
 
Within the circular, Huatai had identified few areas surrounding the entrance of Lanshan Port, which are 
not marked on published nautical charts and not available on public domain. 
  
It is essential for the Members, whom have trade in the area, to make pro-active contact with their 
charterers and local agents for any update information on these anchored fish farms, in conjunction with 
this circular. 
 
Please refer to Huatai’s Circular Ref No.: PNI1706 — Follow-up Update on Expansion of Local Fishery 
Farms at Lanshan Port, for further details. 
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